
 

  

File: 2024/13 

 

Mr Alan Raine 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Economics Legislation Committee 

PO Box 6100 

Parliament House 

Canberra ACT 2600 

 

Via email: economics.sen@aph.gov.au 

 

15 March 2024 

 

Dear Mr Raine, 

Re: Super Objective Inquiry – Further Questions on Notice 

Thank you for the further questions. Our organisation, the Association of Superannuation Funds of 

Australia (ASFA) has been operating since 1962 as the peak policy, research and advocacy body for 

Australia’s superannuation industry.  

ASFA represents the APRA-regulated superannuation industry with over 100 member organisations  

from corporate, industry, retail and public-sector superannuation funds, as well as service providers 

from across the superannuation ecosystem.  

ASFA produces a publicly available Annual Report detailing our financial arrangements. It is available 

here.  

As the report details, ASFA’s revenue comes from a variety of sources through a range of activities 

including as a Registered Training Organisation, being the leading provider of professional 

development services for the broad superannuation sector. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mary Delahunty 

CEO 

mailto:economics.sen@aph.gov.au
https://www.superannuation.asn.au/about/governance/annual-reports/



